

North Buncombe High

Meeting Minutes

Meeting Date: 09/14/2021 - 3:15pm

Title: SIT Meeting September

Location: Media Center

I. Attendance

Team Members:

Betsy Boggs, Tena Cole, Morgan Denton, Allie Hustead, Tracy Kuykendall, Ashley Maney, Franklin Rapp, Ryan Rotundo, Suzanne Schule, Stone Shapiro, Samantha Sircey

Guests: Courtney Dietiker

II. Celebrate recent successes

III. Review and respond to coaching comments

IV. Approval of last meeting's minutes

Approval of August minutes. Tena Cole approved; Ashley Maney second.

V. Old Business

VI. Indicators to Assess-Create-Monitor

Indicators Assessed

Objectives Planned For

Monitor (updates made)

VII. Other Business

Action Taken:

Dress Code: Mid-drift 4 fingers, hat policy-no hoods, Enforcement of the dress code in each classroom, wants hate symbols policed by staff (no confederate flags, etc.), rewording of the dress code. Stone Shapiro will send a copy of the dress code requests document so SIT can review. Student council would like to see some sort of shorts under the short skirts.

Teachers are inconsistent in dealing with dress code.

Dress code addressing the mid-drift- went to a vote

Approval 1, Opposed 9

Dress code addressing hats- hats add another level of security to identify students. Different schools have different rules for the hat rule. Boggs suggested that the Student Council has more research on the hat rule and what the policy is at each school. Right now, we do not really have a policy against

hats; school security within the building.

Suggestion to go back to faculty to give input on their opinion of the hat ruling.

Kuykendall will make a google form to get input from staff. We will bring back to SIT in October for data results and vote in October. Stone Shapiro will get input from other schools on the policy of hats.

BHP- go over the Dress Code policy in Hawkquest once we have decided on the hat vote.

Co-chair SIT

Ashley Maney nominated by Dr. Sircey, 2nd by Schule

Kim Sprouse nominated by Maney, 2nd by Cole

Committees- revamp handout

Organization- Do we need to tweak anything?

Priority- Each committee needs to meet before the next SIT meeting. Administration will send out a staff email.

List out the committees, hash out who is going to serve on this committee during Department Chair committee meetings. Spell out acronyms so that new teachers know the committees.

Committees need to meet before the next SIT meeting (October 8), list your members, purpose/why statement, meeting dates and times.

PLC's will set their own meeting times weekly, keep notes, share with their admin and SIT team members. The PLC committee will meet to update staff further.

Set time for the Indistar meeting date for October 29th. Dr. Sircey, Mrs. Husted, Tracy Kuykendall, and co-chair will attend.

Next monthly meeting will be October 12, 2021 at 3:15pm.

VIII. Next Meeting

Date: 10/12/2021

Time: 3:15pm

Title: October SIT meeting

Location: Media Center

IX. Adjourn

4:30pm

